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COMMITTEE ATTENDANCE:

The Services Review Committee met on the following dates:

October 27th, 2021
November 10th, 2021
November 24th, 2021
January 25th, 2022



UPDATES:

● At this point in time, all SSMU Services are still in the process of being reviewed by the Committee.
A full report with each review along with recommendations for each SSMU Service will be
submitted at the end of the Winter Semester.

● The Committee has had to make some changes to our operating procedures in light of the new
restrictions announced at the beginning of the semester. Namely, we will be suspending in-person
performance evaluations until further notice. We will resume in-person evaluations if and when
the University and the Society allow in-person activities to continue.

● The SRC is also working on developing a new component of our methodology which aims to
assess Services’ online activity and how effectively they deliver key information to their respective
audiences. The full criteria for this new component will be included in the methodology section of
our final report.

● Online evaluations as well as collection of survey data will continue as planned.

Respectfully submitted,

The Services Review Committee


